
 
 

The Secretariat for Universities and Research  
 is pleased to invite you 

 
to the Study in Catalonia Reception, that will take place at the 

Hilton Checkers Hotel (Checkers Restaurant), 535 S Grand Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 
on June 1st, 6.00 pm 

 

May 2017 
 

To attend the event you need to 
Registrate 
 

http://universitatsirecerca.gencat.cat/en/03_ambits_dactuacio/NAFSA_2017/index.html

